
Maine Jewish Film Festival March 12-19

The Maine Jewish Film Festival begins this weekend, and the line-up of films is truly remarkable. The festival offers a
golden opportunity to see Jewish-themed films that you may not be able to see anywhere else.

Most screenings are in Portland, but there are several wonderful films being shown in various venues around the state,
including in Waterville, Brunswick, and Lewiston.

For a full schedule and all the details, and some compelling previews, check outhttp://www.mjff.org.

There will be a free Youth Screening of Once in a Lifetime on Sunday, March 13, at 1 p.m. at the University of Southern
Maine.

If you find something you want to see and would like to travel with other AY members give us a call and well try to connect
you with other cinephiles.

See you at the movies!

-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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